
PRESCHOOL NEWS

Ariana, Humphrey’s Mum visited and
gave a talk on the environment.

Please bring hats and
inside shoes if your child

took them home.

Please put sunscreen on
your child before school.

IT'S CREATIVE
TIME!

REMINDERS 

October 2023
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VISITORS

Donovan, Kieran’s Dad came and
played the guitar.

We studied the
seasons this term and

made collages.
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Excursion to the Botanic Gardens

The children are drawing the
Opera House and the Harbour

Bridge

This is a rock formation in the
Botanic Gardens

We went on the minibus to the gardens. The children listened to
the story Alexander’s Outing, which is set in the Botanic Gardens.
We discussed where the ducks walked and how the people helped

to get Alexander out of the hole he fell into.

Reducing Waste
Children learn
about reducing

waste by saving our
 food scraps to give

to the worms.
The older children
learn which waste

is recyclable.



Guest Days

Staff
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We say goodbye to Miss Amanda.
Her time with us has come to an

end. We thank her for all her
assistance over the years and

wish her all the best for her future
endeavours.

Parents were invited into our classroom to celebrate Father’s Day



Upcoming Events

OCTOBER

 Mon    9th     Teachers resume for Term 4 
 Tues   10th   Students resume for Term 4
 Sat      14th   Maintenance Day 

 NOVEMBER 

Fri      3rd      Teacher Preparation Day (no school)  
Sun   19th     BBQ Gladesville  
Sun   26th     Family Fun Day 

NB Student Observations and Parent Teacher Interviews are held during
November

DECEMBER 

Thurs   7th       Last Day of Term 4 (arrive 9.30am)
                          10 am Concert 
                          10.30 am Morning tea 
                         12.00 School closes for the term 
Fri   8th            Teacher Only Day 
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